Picnics Tables at the River Reserve.

The Bulls River User's Group would like to ask the BCC for the money to purchase stain to upgrade the picnic tables and protect the wood. Corrections are happy to do the work if we can provide the stain. Current funding is allocated to planting in 2019 and a weed management plan adopted by the group to try and eradicate the horsetail that is growing through the new reserve planting. An area will be fenced off by Horizons and contractors will spray over the coming months.

Thank you for your consideration.

Rose and Flower Show and Christmas Parade Funding approved.

Both events require large numbers of volunteers — if you have any spare time please consider putting your name forward. Helen Scully is the contact for the Rose Show and email me for the Christmas Parade.

Neighbourhood Support and Community Patrol

New co-ordinator is Trish Balmer, we are meeting late October. Previous co-coordinators published regular pieces in the Bull-it-inn but this hasn't happened for some time.

2018 Bull Bag Order is near completion with the current order over 5000 bags.

Conservation Week Clean up

Huge thanks to Chris and Natalie Third from Treescape who cleared the driveway ready for further development of this area.

TABLED DOCUMENT

Tabled at BCC

on 9-10-18

